
ONLINE PUBLIC OPEN HOUSE

LONG-RANGE FACILITIES PLAN
The Richmond School District invites  
community members to participate  
in an Online Public Open House. 

This virtual event offers a convenient  
opportunity to learn about the 2025  
Long-Range Facilities Plan (LRFP) and  
provide input that will help shape the  
district’s long-term facilities strategy.

If you are unable to attend, you can  
still contribute. Email your questions or  
feedback to the Richmond Project Team  
at planning@sd38.bc.ca.

Scan QR code to register:

/lrfp

Date: January 14, 2025  
Time: 6-8 p.m.
Where: Zoom
Register: QR code below


